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4/19/2024 

 
Scheduled Service Interruption with Precautionary Boil Water Notice for Sherwood Community 
Due to work being performed on the water meter that services your facility you will experience a 
water outage from 8:00am until 2:00pm starting on 5/01/2024.  You are requested to boil water 
immediately upon restoration of your water service.  
 
Therefore, as a precaution, we advise that all water used for drinking, cooking, making ice, 
brushing teeth, or washing dishes be boiled. A rolling boil of one minute is sufficient. As an 
alternative bottled water, may be used. 
 
The “Precautionary Boil Water Notice” will remain in effect until acceptable bacteriological 
testing has been completed.  Once satisfactory results have been received you will receive 
written notification that the water in your area is safe to drink and no longer needs to be boiled. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact the Collier County Water 
Department at (239) 252-6245. 
 

Jesse Komorny 
     
Jesse Komorny 
Meter Services Manager 
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